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We would like to thank you for taking part in our survey. We received a number of good suggestions and 

positive feedback. Although we cannot implement every suggestion made, we will be focusing on the 

gradual implementation of the following developments: 

 

• Inclusion of more photographs in the biographies. 

• Linking of placenames mentioned in biographies to maps on logainm.ie: Links have recently 

been created between logainm.ie and ainm.ie. Placenames are linked with the birthplaces of 

subjects in ainm.ie. See Belfast, for example: http://www.logainm.ie/118005.aspx 

• Make links to ainm.ie on Facebook and Twitter more visible on the site. Ainm currently has 

Facebook and Twitter accounts; they can be viewed at 

https://www.facebook.com/beathaisneis.ainm.ie and https://twitter.com/ainm_ie. 

 


